Stokes County Beekeepers Association
Minutes for January 14, 2025

Present:

Katie Sizemore (President), Dan Joyner (Vice-President), Karen Butner (Treasurer), Debbie
Joyner (substituting for Secretary)

Absent:

Marcus Wright (Secretary), Brian Cain (Program Manager)

Call to Order

President Katie Sizemore called the meeting to order at 8:05 p.m.
Approval of Minutes

Katie Sizemore read the December minutes as posted on the website. A motion to approve the
minutes was made, seconded, and passed.

Treasurer’s Report

Karen Butner, Treasurer, reported a club balance of $3,634.11. The report included
disbursements for tonight’s speaker, reimbursement for the Square Reader purchase, income
from renewed memberships collected before the meeting started.

Old Business

Bee School registration is in progress with online registration and payment available. Cash or
checks are still accepted. Members were encouraged to promote the event and invite participants.
So far, 12 students have registered and paid.

Annual membership dues of $20 for 2025 were collected during the meeting.

New Business

Members were asked to consider volunteering as mentors for students involved in Bee School.
Volunteers are also needed to lead or assist with demonstration stations during the hands-on
sessions of Bee School. The dates are February 1, 8, 15, and 22, 2025.

Adjournment

The meeting was adjourned at 8:28 p.m.

Next Meeting: February 11, 2025



